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12/20/2019 – Ojibwe 

Boozhoo Waazh families, 

Aapiji niminwendaamin aazha gaa-zhiseg.  Aazh ingo-giizis gigii-ko-kinoo’amaadimin.  Miigech 
indikidomin kina eshchigeyeg anokaadameg iye Anishinaabemowin.  Shke-sh naa bangii aazha 
gaa-ishchigeyaang imaa biindig.  Ingii-dazhikaamin iye Zhaaganaash dino Giizisoomazina’igan 
naa go Anishinaabe dino Giizisoomazina’igan.  Aazha ani-nitaawichigewag igiweg Waazhishag 
gagwejiminangidwaa mesawendamowaad.  Aazha dash gaye bangii ingii-tazhiikaamin ge-
ikidowaapan mamaajiiwaad.  Nashke aanind gaa-pi-gikendamowaad ji-gagwejiminangidwaa: 

• Daga baakinamawishin – Please Open it for me!
• Daga niwii-minikwe – Please, can I have a drink?
• Daga niwii-saaga’am – Please, can I go to the bathroom?
• Daga wiidookawishin – Please help me!

Indoozhibii’aamin kina ikidowinan gekendamowaad ji-ozhitoowaang mazina’igan ji-
miinigooyeg.  Giishpin nawaj wii-kagwedweyin, indaga azhawaatebii’amawishikan oodi 
Waazh@fdlrez.com. 

12/20/2019 – English 

Boozhoo Waazh families, 

We are very happy with everything that has taken place so far.  We’ve already being in school for one 
month.  We say Miigwech for all that you do working on Anishinaabe language.  Here are some of the 
things we have done here already.  We have been working on both the Gregorian calendar as well as the 
Anishinaabe Calendar.  The Waazhishag are already starting to be able to ask us for the things that they 
want in the language.  We have also been working on a lot of vocabulary for the gym time.  Here are 
some of the phrases they have learned to ask us: 

• Daga baakinamawishin – Please Open it for me!
• Daga niwii-minikwe – Please, can I have a drink?
• Daga niwii-saaga’am – Please, can I go to the bathroom?
• Daga wiidookawishin – Please help me!

We are writing down all the vocabulary the Waazhishag are having success with to make a supplement 
to give to you all.  If you have any questions for us please feel free to contact us at waazh@fdlrez.com. 
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